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Executive Summary
Individuals who are or have been registered as a broker or investment adviser 
representative can now access their Individual Snapshot Report (Snapshot) 
online.

Questions regarding this Notice should be directed to the Gateway Call Center 
at (301) 590-6500.

Discussion
Individuals who are or have been registered as a broker or investment adviser 
representative may review their registration and licensing information via a 
Snapshot. A Snapshot contains information that has been reported about an 
individual on Forms U4, U5 and U6, including residential and employment 
history, professional designations and disclosure events, as well as other 
information such as examination and continuing education history. While 
much of the information provided in a Snapshot also is available through 
FINRA BrokerCheck® and the SEC’s Investment Adviser Public Disclosure 
database, a Snapshot contains some additional information that is not 
available through these databases.

Until recently, individuals were able to obtain a Snapshot only by completing 
a form and mailing or faxing it to FINRA. FINRA would then mail the requested 
Snapshot to the individual or the third party the individual designated. FINRA 
has improved this process so that individuals now can obtain a Snapshot 
online at FINRA’s website.1

Endnotes
1.	 Individuals who do not have a Social Security number or who are required to have their 

Snapshot sent to a third party directly from FINRA should contact the Gateway Call Center 	
to obtain a Snapshot.
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